JEWISH MOTHERS CLUB OF
LAWRENCEVILLE

A special meeting of the Jewish
Mothers Club, of Lawrenceville, was
held at the residence of Mrs. B. H:
Cohen, on Friday evening, November
14th. All officers and members were -
present to discuss the Religious School

question. Refreshments were served .
after the meeting.

The first session of the Lawrence-
ville Religious School was held at 4124
Butler Street, on Sunday morning,
N ovember 16th, more than forty chil-

dren being present. An able staff of
teachers has been secured and ses.
sions will be held regularly Sunday
mornings at 10:00 o’clock.




